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The prostheses list reform taskforce has published information about the CIRG
The role of the Clinical Implementation Reference Group (CIRG) is to provide clinical advice to the
Department to support the effective implementation of changes to the Prostheses List as part of the
Prostheses List Reforms.

Details regarding the group, such as membership and CIRGs Terms of Reference, including outcome notes
of the first two meetings, can be accessed from the committee page. 

The CIRG will meet monthly, with additional meetings taking place if required.  The group is established
initially until 30 June 2022.

https://www.health.gov.au/
https://www.health.gov.au/committees-and-groups/clinical-implementation-reference-group-cirg
https://www.health.gov.au/committees-and-groups/clinical-implementation-reference-group-cirg



